
At Today’s Meeting...
Team 6’s co-captain Brian Scarr (co-captain Steve Clark) introduced those serving today: Greeters were 
Saeed Hedayattzadeh, Eva Jimenez, and Rob Adams. Keyway Greeters were Norm Hall & Gary 
Parkinson. Joe Girimonte led the Pledge, Joe Wyse led the invocation, and PP Jeff Avery introduced 
our visitors and guests. Jason Montague served as the Sergeant-At-Arms and Steve Clark handled the 
President’s fundraiser sales.

On the mic today..

REMEMBER THE 5

August 18, 2022

Joe Wyse
with the invocation

PP Jeff Avery
welcoming our guests

Pres. Mark
running the show

Brian Scarr
introducing his team

Calendar
August 25 Women’s Business Center, Trish Funk
September 1 Hope Park Project, Michael Burke
September 8 CRT Program, Jay Sumerlin
September 15 TBA



Announcements
Phillip McCarthy let us know about an upcoming grand opening event for his business Flue Season 
Chimney Sweeps. For more information, please see the graphic in this issue of the Express. As per protocol 
for self-promotion, Phillip took a $50 fine.

Brian Scarr reminded us bout the upcoming Rotary River Float: Team 4 and 6 have organized a river 
float on Saturday August 27th. It will start at 1:00pm at the Rodeo Grounds boat ramp and end at Richard 
Malotky’s house below Bonnyview around 3 to 4 pm. A day on the river is always fun. Contact Brian Scarr 
530-215-7577 or Karen Karnatz 510-798-6973 for more details. They will be able to tell you about raft 
rentals, flotation devices and other important information. There will be some light refreshments once you get 
to the Malotky’s home courtesy of Team 4.

Lindsay Meyers gave us an update on the Haunted House fundraiser. The event website is now live at 
ReddingHauntedHouse.org, and you will find a link there to sign up for volunteer opportunities. 

Joe Ayer let us know that club elections will happen on September 15th, with today being the first day of 
notice for nominations.

Dar Barzin reminded us about the blood drive happening at next week’s meeting. For more information, 
please see the graphic in this issue of the Express

Recognitions
Eva Jimenez was recognized for  her 
“32nd” birthday (really?)  and for a trip 
this past weekend to Seattle. $132 to 

the Club.

Steve Clark was recognized for 
a business trip to Dallas where 
he recognized he had a view 
of Dealey Plaza from his hotel 
window. $100 to the Club.

Rob Adams was recognized for a trip 
to Alaska with his wife and 8 friends. 

$100 to the Club.

Martin Flack was recognized for 
he and his wife’s 48th wedding 
anniversary. He’s pictured here with 
one of his granddaughters. $100 to 
his Paul Harris.

http://ReddingHauntedHouse.org


Honor to Youth
Brian Scarr introduced the presenters for 
today’s Honor to Youth. Detective Holyrod from 
SCSO introduced SCSO Explorer Ramiro and 
she acknowledged his dedicated efforts to 
community service. Ramiro just started college 
last week with 6 credits under his belt from his 
time with the Explorer program.

Corporal Josiah Ferrin from RPD introduced 
RPD Explorer Joshua. Joshua has over 62 
hours of community service to his credit and 
served as a sergeant in the program this year. 
He plans to join the Air Force before pursing a 
career in law enforcement.

Food for Thought
President Mark introduced Past District Governor Kathy Suvia who was 
with us today to present a check for $14,000.  This check comes from the 
District as a grant from our investment in the Rotary Foundation. This grant 
was written to provide ongoing support to the Food for Thought program. 
Kathy Malain accepted the check on behalf of the Club and she gave us 
some history about the Food for Thought program. 

Food for Thought committee members 
pictured l. to r.: Wendy 

 Dickens, Judy Maxwell, Kristy 
Coughlin, Kathy Malain, and Saeed 

Hedayattzadeh. Committee members 
not pictured: Tony Giovaniello, Rick 

Fauss, Wayne Martin, Greg Balkovek, 
Marjeanne Stone, and Jenn Finnegan.

Today’s Program - Remember the 5
Wendy Dickens introduced our speaker for today, Steve May with Remember the 5. 
This organization serves to maintain the memory of 5 seniors from Enterprise High 
School who died tragically in a reckless car accident in the late 1960’s. Remember 
the 5 is working to fund a rebuild of an on-campus memorial to the students, 
develop curriculum to educate students in safe driving practices, and provide college 
scholarships for the students at Enterprise.

In addition to seeking grants, the group has several fund raising events planned 
including the sale of memorial bricks, a golf tournament, and a breakfast. 

The rebuild of the on-campus memorial will use the talents of Nichols, Melburg and Rossetto architects, Lander 
Landscaping, and Guiton’s Pools.

L. to R., Detective Holyrod, Ramiro, President Mark, Joshua, 
Corporal Josiah Ferrin, and Brian Scarr.

Steve May



Anderson River Park Gazebo
2800 Rupert Road 
Anderson, CA 96007

Join Us for a Howling Good Time!Join Us for a Howling Good Time!  

 Join us for a fun night of games, karaoke and free food. We will be raffling
off some prizes and collecting donations for the Haven Humane Society.

Thursday, August 25th 
5:30pm - 7:30pm

Meet Our Team and Celebrate
the Launch of Our New Business

RSVP
Scan QR Code or Visit
TheFirePlace.pro/RSVP

Partnered With:

HAVEN
HUMANE
SOCIETY®

RSVP and Receive 5% off your next service,  
Discount good through date 9-25-2022.



   

 
  

  
 

   

   

 

 Ed Rullman 

 
Entertainment  - Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335 Web Site Click HERE 

 

www.shastacol lege.edu

FIND

SUCCESS

https://crgibbs.com/
https://crgibbs.com/
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
http://www.fitptredding.com/
http://www.iwins.com/
http://www.reddingchamber.com/
mailto:https://www.sdsengineering.com/
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
https://www.dignityhealth.org/north-state/locations/connected-living
https://www.shastacollege.edu/
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
https://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/
http://www.rsbryantinc.com/rsb_home.html
https://www.minutemanpressofredding.com/
https://mchalesign.com/
https://obsidianit.com/
mailto:https://advisor.morganstanley.com/the-pathfinder-group-10825321?y_source=1_MTA4MjUzMjEtNzE1LWxvY2F0aW9uLndlYnNpdGU%3D
mailto:tom@semarcinc.com
https://crgibbs.com/
http://www.tigerjoe.com/


  
 

   

Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   

 

mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
http://www.BlinkOD.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:Wayne.Freddie@windermere.com
http://www.pacificsky.co/

